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TITAN CYBER ACADEMY'S MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

Congratulations to TCA students: Bennett and Brayden
Struzynski, Grade K; and Zander Holzwarth, Grade 5! Based on

their work and effort throughout this past month, they have been
selected as “Students of the Month” for the month of March!

 Keep up the great work!

APRIL EVENTS

Spring
Break

April 7-10

Grades 3-8
ELA PSSA 

April
25,26,27



   
Dear TCA families, 

Another month has passed! We are only 33 school days away from the end
of the year. At TCA, we are piloting a new academic monitoring system for
our 7-12 cyber students. We will email parents/guardians each Friday
beginning April 14, 2023 to alert them if your child is performing below a
1.5 GPA for the week. If your child remains below a 1.5 for two weeks,
academic interventions will be scheduled with the family and student to
ensure that the student improves their academic standing. We will also
alert the parents/guardians of students if your child is performing above a
3.0 GPA for the week. Positive acknowledgement for making that type of
achievement is warranted to those students. If you have any questions,
you can always reach out via Schoology, email, or phone. Thank you! 

My best to you and your family.

Dr. P's Message

If you are considering cyber school
 for next school year,

 please contact me to learn more. 
Dr. Plichta

412-466-9131 x 1041
plichtab@wmasd.org




Dr. Brian P Plichta
Principal-Titan Cyber Academy


